Response to Documentary Information Disclosure Policy Request
To: Kieren McCarthy
Date: 26 November 2011

Re: Request No. 20111027-2

Thank you for your Request for Information dated 27 October 2011 (the “Request”), which
was submitted through the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers’
(ICANN) Documentary Information Disclosure Policy (DIDP). Your Request is set forth in
full below.

Items Requested:
The Request states:

In the latest ATRT update found at: http://www.icann.org/en/accountability /atrt-
recommendations-implementation-plans-2-22octl1-en.pdf

Under recommendation 23, named as "Get input from committee of independent
experts on restructuring review mechanisms", it lists the first milestone as having
been accomplished.

It lists: "Milestone 1: Detailed implementation plan approved/posted - Done"

[ have looked over the ICANN website and I believe on all the ATRT related
webpages but have not been able to locate this document.

As such, could you:

* Please provide me with a copy of the implementation report for recommendation
23 of the ATRT review.

Response:

The detailed implementation plan referred to in the ATRT Update is the Plan available at
pages 57 - 59 of the Report posted at http://www.icann.org/en/accountability/atrt-
recommendations-implementation-plans-2-22octl1-en.pdf.

About DIDP

ICANN’s DIDP is limited to requests for information already in existence within ICANN that
is not publicly available. In addition, the DIDP sets forth Defined Conditions of
Nondisclosure. To review a copy of the DIDP, which is contained within the ICANN
Accountability & Transparency: Framework and Principles please see
http://www.icann.org/transparency/acct-trans-frameworks-principles-10jan08.pdf.
ICANN makes every effort to be as responsive as possible to the entirety of your Request.




We hope this information is helpful. If you have any further inquiries, please forward them
to didp@icann.org.



